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Reference No.: PREQUALIFICATION/ET01/10/2024 
 

PRE-QUALIFICATION NOTICE FOR WATER SUPPLY INFRASTRUCTURE PROJECT (Re-
Advertisement) 

Resilience In Pastoral Areas-North Water Security Project  

Mercy Corps a non-religious, non-profit and non-governmental international humanitarian organization. 
 
With a funding from USAID and the Somali Region Water Bureau, Mercy Corps is working to increase 
sustainable access to water for Adadle town and surrounding communities.     
 
Mercy Corps intends to prequalify contractors/ firms for the following works:  
“WATER SUPPLY INFRASTRUCTURE WORKS FOR ADADLE TOWN, SOMALI REGION, 
ETHIOPIA”. 

   
If you are interested in submitting a technical offer, you should collect Request for qualification document 
and submit it according to the guidelines below: 

1. Contractors can download the Request for qualification document from this link 
https://www.mercycorps.org/tenders  
OR 
 

2.  Bidders can send email to et-tender-questions@mercycorps.org and request the Request for 
qualification documents. 
OR 
 

3. Request for qualification documents can be picked up from Mercy Corps Addis Ababa office Yeka 
Sub-City, Kebele 08, House No. 377; Hayahulet, Tel. 011-1-110777  
 

Completed documents/applications must be submitted to Mercy Corps by 20th November 2024 5:00 
PM EAT in one of the below methods: 

1. Email completed technical offer to et-tender-questions@mercycorps.org with the Tender 
Reference number in the email subject line.  

 
     OR 
 



 

 

 

Tender Notice – Ethiopia, Addis Ababa 

Version 1.1 

A. Return the completed technical offer in person and put in the Tender Box placed at Mercy 
Corps Addis Ababa office Yeka Sub-City, Kebele 08, House No. 377; Hayahulet. The Tender 
Reference number should be written on the sealed envelope.  


